
NOTICE 

 BOVEY CITY RESIDENTS 

BOARD OF EQUALIZATION 

Due to the current public heath crisis, and the stay-at home 
ordered by Governor Walz, the Board of Equalization hearing 
scheduled for Wednesday, April 22, 2020 at 9:00 am WILL NOT 
be held at the Bovey City Hall. It will now be conducted by Itasca 
County as an Open Book meeting. If you have concerns or 
questions, you may call the Itasca County Assessor’s office at 
218-327-2861 with the name/number as shown on the bottom 
left corner of your evaluation. You may also e-mail the assessor’s 
office at assessorinfo@itasca.mn.us . 

Tara DeGuiseppi 
City Clerk 
 
 

 

 

 


